
It is nice to be able to support a bill; good job being brave and proposing this!
The Governor absolutely needs to be limited in how long she (or he in the future) can impose restrictions and regulations on certain 
businesses. Americans should be have the liberty to continue running their businesses, living their lives, gathering with friends and 
families, frequenting their favorite restaurants, go to school, and enjoying the outdoors. Sure, sometimes it may be necessary to 
mandate certain things such as masks in this case - if they are scientifically proven to make a difference - but allow the people to 
make informed choices for themselves. Some people may not feel comfortable going out to restaurants, and that is fine, but don't 
keep all restaurants closed or limited to only take out; let those who feel comfortable taking the risk to eat inside.
In short: Yes, yes, yes to this bill!
Thank you!


